
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE FOR PUBLIC HEARINGS UIFWE MPAC 2024/2025 

 
The Notice for Public Hearings is issued in terms of Section 160(7) of the Constitution of the 

Republic of South Africa, 1996 which provides that a Municipal Council must conduct its 

business in an open manner and thus meetings should be open to the Public. 

MPAC shall inline of the guidelines issued in terms of section 129(4) of MFMA consider annual 

reports and conduct Public Hearings. This is stipulated in Clause 10 of the Terms of 

Reference of the MPAC. 

MPAC will hold Public Hearings for the UIFWE Register of 2024/2025 as follows: 

Date: 24th July 2025 

Time: 09:00 

Venue: Mayoral Chamber 

The Public is hereby invited to participate as Observers to the hearings. 
 

 
Yours in Governance 

 

 

_09/07/2025 

DOREEN DAVID DATE 

SPEAKER OF COUNCIL 


